Barbara Vaughn

From:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Monday, May 16, 2016 8:41 AM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Josh Trow; Randy; Scott Hazelton;

Skippy; Wendy

Subject:

Minutes

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee May 5, 2016

In attendance were John Augustine, Debbie Grant, Wendy and Skip Nolin.

Skip asked for money to purchase supplies as need for the 2016 season. John made a motion to spend the money and Debbie seconded it. All in favor.

Docents for July 31 – Jay Leavitt

August 28 - Debbie Grant

September 25 – Skip Nolin

We still need someone for June 26.

The artifacts have been packed away for the winter and will be brought back after the chapel has been cleaned before the June 26th opening.

John told us that the town has a new insurance provider.

Debbie suggested having a check list for docents to keep track of visitor information. She will work on a visitor log.

The next meeting will be June 2nd at 4:00 at Dexter's Inn.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Wendy Nolin